
English: 

We will be basing our writing on Sport. 

During the first few weeks, we are 

going to create our own sports by 

merging two sports together. We will be 

working to improve our use of 

conjunctions, paragraphs and headings 

and subheadings.  

Art: 

In art, we will be studying the 

work of an artist called Matisse. 

We will be creating our own 3D 

model using ideas from his work.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths: 

In maths, we will be learning about 

fractions. We will be working out how to 

find fractions of amounts and how to 

identify which fractions show the same 

amounts.  

 

Geography: 

We are going to be comparing 

Italy to the United Kingdom. We 

will look at the type of buildings 

and how the land is used.  

Science: 

We will be learning about states 

of matter. We will be 

investigating solids, liquids and 

gases. We will even be making our 

own ice-cream  

 

 

Year 4’s Spring 1 topic is: 



 

R.E.: 

Our big idea is symbols. We will be looking 

specifically at the tree as a symbol. We will 

consider what it means to us and what it 

means to Christians.  

 

P.E. days: 

 Our P.E. days are Tuesday and Thursday.  

 Please ensure that children have the correct P.E. kit 

(yellow t-shirt, black shorts/leggings and 

plimsolls/trainers. When the weather is cold, 

sweatshirts and tracksuit bottoms may be worn. 

 In outdoor P.E., we are going to be playing invasion 

games. In indoor P.E., our focus is gymnastics.  

 Homework: 

 Spellings are given out on a Monday and are tested the following 

Monday. A copy is stuck into the reading diaries so that they can 

be practised at home.  

 Maths challenge cards should be practised at home and brought 

into school each day.  

 English and Maths homework is given out on a Wednesday and is 

due back in school on Monday.  

 Children should be reading at home at least 3 times a week. Their 

reading diary must be signed by an adult each time they have read.  

 

Stubbington: 

Monday 5th – Friday 9th 

February.  

More information will 

follow shortly.  

 


